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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason Ministries 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

  Nothing makes a dad more proud 

than when his children follow 

Jesus!  Lowell and Judy have so 

much to praise God for as their 4 

children remain active in service 

and will now be stepping up to help 

Judy continue the various 

ministries. 

   We rejoice to be able to continue 

to partner with them in these 

endeavors.  We know the sacrifice 

these servants make, as well as 

their families, when they allow God 

to do great things through them. 

    Let us continue to lift them up in 

prayer; pray for the completion of 

the Lowell Mason Prayer Walk Park 

and look forward to the family 

coming up and joining us for the 

dedication! 

 
 David & Dawn (Berry) Degler 

A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks 

      The teams are beginning to 

head out to the various National 

Parks to begin their ministry.  Pray 

for them as they lead worship, 

Bible Studies, and share God’s love 

with the employees and visitors of 

our National Parks.  God’s 

handiwork surrounding them, 

provides countless opportunities 

for praise and thanksgiving.  May 

people be drawn to God’s Love and 

His Son, Jesus! 

 
www.acmnp.com 
  
 

 

 

 

    You can go to our Facebook page 

and watch our worship services.  

We try to live stream every Sunday 

at 10:30 am. 

 

Pray for our OUTREACH 

through Food Trucks 

 

     And now it is 2!    

     Fat Axe Grill 

     Un Poco Loco Taco. 

  God has not only provided 

families and workers in our 

community with fast, hot, fresh 

food; but has increased their 

awareness of our presence.  Local 

workers are appreciative of our 

hospitality and we hear comments 

from people in the community at 

different gatherings.   Social media 

activity has also increased as a 

result of the presence of the Food 

Trucks! 

   Continue to pray for God to work 

through this, but also for those 

coming to take time to go through 

the Prayer walk, be impressed with 

the beauty of God’s creation and 

have a hunger to get to know Him 

better through worship and study 

with us! 

    The June schedule for the trucks 

can be found on the calendar and 

in the bulletin each week. 

 
   If you are keeping up with our Daily 
Bible Reading Program, 
congratulations!  You have made it 
through some of the mot challenging 
material! 
   Our Old Testament Reading in June, 
will take us through the end of the 
Southern Kingdom, Exile, Return to the 
land after Captivity and then “jump 
back” to the time of Abraham; as we 
read of Job and his faithfulness 
through trials. 
   Our New Testament Reading will 
finish up the Gospels and then take us 
into the start and early growth of the 
Church. 
    Keep reading and know that God will 
use His Word to thoroughly equip you 
for every good work! 

 

MISSIONS WE SUPPORT: 
  A Christian Ministry in the National 

Parks—  

  Bibles for Russia— 

  Clio Area Human Services Fund— 

  Great Lakes Christian College—   

   His House Campus Ministry-  

   Helping Others Prepare for  Eternity 

  Mexican Mountain Mission.  

  Operation: “We Care”   

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly 

  Wolverine Christian Service Camp— 

   Besides workers in 29 countries we 

encourage daily! 

http://www.lowellmason.com/
http://www.acmnp.com/

